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SURROUNDING AREA RESIDENT UPDATE 

NEAR LOIS LANE AND PIN OAK COURT  
 

 

IT IS EXPECTED THAT HEAVY CONSTRUCTION  

AT THE INTERSECTION OF LOIS LANE AND PIN OAK COURT  

WILL OCCUR FROM WEDNESDAY, 1/19/2022 TO FRIDAY, 1/21/2022.   

SCHOOL REPRESENTATIVES HAVE BEEN NOTIFIED AS IT RELATES TO BUSSING ROUTES. 

 

 


